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State of South Carolina

Department of Motor Vehicles

December 31, 2015

To: ALL IFTA Member Jurisdictions
Law Enforcement

RE: 2016 IFTA License and Decals

South Carolina Department of Motor Vehicles, Motor Carrier Services has
experienced a delay in receipt of our IFTA decals on the 2016 renewals. Our stock
has been depleted and South Carolina has an emergency order which will be
overnighted to our office next week.

South Carolina is requesting that our carriers traversing interstate movement with
current, active 2015 credentials be allowed to continue to travel through January 31,
2016 without being cited. This will allow time for the 2016 credentials to be issued to
all carriers who submitted timely request.

We appreciate your consideration on this matter and should you have any
questions, please contact myself or Christine Wise at (803) 896-2686.

Sincerely,

Leroy Johnson, Director

Motor Carrier Services

SC Department of Motor Vehicles
(803) 896-2685
Leroy.Johnson@scdmyv.net

Post Office Box 1498, Blythewood, South Carolina 29016



